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SUBMISSION
New ACMA powers to combat misinformation and disinformation.

Dear Sirs and Ma’ams,

Thank-you for the opportunity to make a submission to the Senate inquiry on Universal Access
to Reproductive Healthcare.

Please find attached my submission.

My submission may be published.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Hannah McLeod-Boyle












